
HARVEST IS FINISHED AND THE MAGIC BEGINS 

The fruit from Seven Springs Vineyards has been safely harvested and is now in the winery under the 

care of talented young winemaker Riana van der Merwe.  

Riana will spend the next few weeks, months and years transforming the handpicked grapes into the 

cool climate, elegant wines that the Hemel-en-Aarde road is so well known for.  “I love this time of 

the year; when I see the grapes arrive at the winery I am so excited by the prospect of producing a 

truly great vintage. As the vines develop and my experience grows Seven Springs just goes from 

strength to strength” says Riana.  

In the ten years since planting each of the wines, Sauvignon Blanc, Chardonnay (unoaked and 

oaked), Pinot Noir and Syrah have received top international awards, including a Decanter World 

Wine Gold Medal. 

Owners Tim and Vaughan Pearson will be presenting the full range of wines at Prowein 2017, with 

the aim of reaching out to new export markets and forging lasting partnerships with like-minded 

wine importers from around the world.   

Come to the Wines of South Africa Hall 9 - B 32 to taste through the range 

Email: tim@7springs.co.za 
Website: http://7springs.co.za/  
Twitter: @7springsWine 
Facebook: Seven Springs Vineyard 
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